
Question received in the name of Councillor P A Hughes: - 
 
Will the Leader please detail the problems that are envisaged from the proposed 
closure of the recycling centre on Arnold Lane, what plans are to be put into place to 
deal with them and what the financial consequences are likely to be. 
 
Would the Leader also inform the Council as to what representations have been 
made to the County Council regarding closure of the recycling centre on Arnold Lane 
and what the County Council’s response was. 
 


